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The Energy Company

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Cloud Based Email Hosting

Reference No.: 2023-03-089

This is to inform all concerned that the Philippine National Oil Company (PNOC) is cancelling
the above-mentioned project citing Section 35.6 of the 2016 Revised Implementing Rules
and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184, to wit:

“Without prejudice to Sec. 35.1 hereof, the BAC is authorized, upon
consultation with the end-user unit, to cancel or terminate the conduct of
procurement activities, for any justifiable reason, xxx”

The submission of bid relative to this item is hereby cancelled accordingly.

Issued this 23t of March 2023.

ATTY. GRACIELA M.
Chairperson
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